FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:  Vicki Wojcik, Pollinator Partnership, vw@pollinator.org, 415.362.1137
International Award Given to Musée de l’abeille
Washington, D.C. (October 22) the Musée de l’abeille in Château-Richer, Québec has been recognized with the NAPPC Pollinator Advocate Award for Canada sponsored by the tri-national North American Pollinator Protection Campaign (NAPPC).
This award was given as part of an international effort to promote public awareness about pollinators – birds, bees, bats, butterflies, beetles, and other animals that enable the reproduction of over 75 percent of flowering plants, accounting for as much as one-third of the nation’s food supply. Initiated in 2005, the prestigious Pollinator Advocate Award has been bestowed upon such varied recipients as former U.S. Forest Service Chief Dale Bosworth; Ron Krystynak, Agricultural Counselor for the Canadian Embassy; and Don Pedro Cahun Uh, an indigenous Mayan stingless beekeeper. 

For the past 20 years, the Musée de l’abeille has been delighting and educating visitors on the importance of honey bees in our daily lives, in the livelihoods of our farmers, and in our local economies.  This local institution has developed exhibits and tours that reach every age group. A unique element of the Musée de l’abeille is the focus on the economy of honey and honey products that lets visitors know just how connected they are to the work of bees.  
The 2010 Pollinator Advocates include Sabrina Malach for her efforts in supporting Pollinator Week 2010 in Toronto, Canada; Huberto Berlanga, from Mexico for his work with migratory pollinators; Dr. Tammy Horn from The University of Eastern Kentucky and Coal County Bee Work for her work with honey bees and her integration of pollinator habitat development into mine remediation; and Alcee Hastings of the U.S. House of Representatives for his strong support of pollinators in Farm Policy and within Congress.
The multi-colored, cut-glass award that is presented to the winners features a hummingbird, bees and a butterfly and was designed by artist James Randolph whose previous work includes the Air and Space Museum’s Challenger Tribute.  The awards ceremony initiated the 10th Annual International NAPPC Conference, an annual meeting that brings together some of the country’s most prominent scientists and pollinator experts. NAPPC consists of 120-plus organizations in the U.S., Canada, and Mexico that work to promote public awareness of the importance of pollinators.  NAPPC is managed by the non profit Pollinator Partnership.  The NAPPC Conference is being hosted this year by the U.S. Department of Agriculture. To learn more about the Pollinator Partnership and the North American Pollinator Protection Campaign visit www.pollinator.org.
